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DISTRICT MONITORING WINTER WEATHER CONDITIONS 

(Del Rio, Texas) SFDRCISD officials have announced plans for a normal school day tomorrow. While 

communities in North and Central Texas have experienced varying weather conditions that have impacted 

road conditions in their communities, the forecast for the Del Rio area shows no indication of precipitation 

or accumulation that would make the roads and streets hazardous for buses and private vehicles.   

Officials will continue to monitor the winter weather conditions throughout the evening and into the early 

morning hours. If inclement weather is predicated and approaches, then the District will follow its Inclement 

Weather Protocols to determine if an adjustment to the instructional day is necessary to ensure student, 

staff and community safety. If necessary, a revised Weather Alert with further details be released no later 

than 5 a.m. via all media platforms. Parents, guardians and staff will be notified by email and phone.  


